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December 16, 2009 

Mr. Jerry Mesa 
Utilities Manager 
City of La Verne 
3660 D Street 
La Verne, CA. 91 750 

TERMINATION OF COVERAGE UNDER GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS 
- CITY OF LA VERNE- BEECH STREET WELL PROJECT, CITY OF LA VERNE, 
CALIFORNIA (ORDER NO. 93-010, Cl-9467, FILE NO. 08-153) 

Dear Mr. Mesa: 

In our letter dated November 18, 2008, we informed you that the subject discharge is regulated 
under Order No. 93-010, which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

In a letter dated March 23, 2009, you notified the Regional Board that you completed the well 
installation and you requested termination of enrollment under the WDR. 

Since you no longer need the WDR, the coverage under Board Order No. 93-010, CI No. 9467 
for the subject facility is hereby terminated. 

If you have any questions, please contact Project Manager, Mr. Orlando Gonzalez, at (213) 
620-2267 or Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Rebecca Chou, at (21 3) 620-61 56. 

Sincerely, 

I cc: Mr. Kurt Souza, Cal. Department of Public Health (DPH), Region 5 - So Cal. Branch, 
I Drinking Water Field Operation ~ Mr. Jeffrey L. Stone, Cal. DPH, Division of Drinking Water and Environmental 

1 Management, Recycled Water Unit , Mr. Keith Duval, Ventura County Air Pollution Control District 
Mr. Jerry Mesa, Utility Manager of the City of La Verne 
Mr. Matthew Bradley, Los Angeles County Department of Public Health 

I Mr. Luis Cervante, Permitting Unit, Los Angeles County Department of Public Works 

California Environmental Protection Agency 
#D 
%d Recycled Paper 

Our ntission is topreserve and enhance the quality of California S water resources for the benefit ofpresent andfiture generations. 


